
 

 

 
 
 
 

Transit Vehicle Farebox System Procurement 
 
The SFMTA proposes to issue a contract of up to fifteen years for a new Transit Vehicle Farebox System. 
The new Vehicle Farebox System—which will be installed on the SFMTA’s fleet of light rail vehicles, 
historic streetcars, trolley coaches, and motor coaches—will allow the SFMTA to continue to collect fare 
revenues by upgrading existing fareboxes, many of which have reached the end of their useful lives. 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Not defined as a “project” under CEQA pursuant to CEQA 
Guidelines 15060(c) and 15378(b) because the action would 
not result in a direct physical change in the environment, or a 
reasonably foreseeable indirect physical change in the 
environment. 
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